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Subject: Communication sponsored by Alder Peterson recommending that fully-vaccinated non-
represented City of Racine employees who test positive for COVID-19 shall be granted paid
administrative leave during any isolation period required by the July 29, 2021, Racine Employee
COVID-19 Temporary Policy, or any amended or successor Racine employee policy .

Recommendation of the Finance and Personnel Committee on 09-13-2021: To approve the
communication.

Fiscal Note: Because paid administrative leave will be granted, there will be no pay out to
employees and no other cost except to provide staffing during any absence due to any employee’s
isolation period.

File #: 0749-21, Version: A

City of Racine Printed on 10/14/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

